
Call for applications 
Transcultural Forays: Publication Grants 

 

As part of its Transcultural Forays initiative, the Heidelberg Centre for Transcultural Studies 

(HCTS) calls for applications for our publications grants hosted at the HCTS. It is the aim of 

the Transcultural Forays initiative to offer different formats encouraging research that furthers 

and consolidates the transcultural research perspective established in Heidelberg over the 

past decade. 

To this end, we again welcome applications to support the finalizing of a publication 

(monograph or peer-reviewed article). The publication should either have originated in the 

context of the Cluster of Excellence Asia and Europe, or should have clear connections to 

the research agenda of the HCTS. Applications by members or alumni of Heidelberg 

University should include the following documents: 

- title and abstract of the publication with a paragraph outlining the connection to 

Transcultural Studies; 

- contract with publishing house, letters by peer reviewers, or further proof of the 

acceptance for publication; 

- a detailed workplan of up to six months outlining the milestones towards the final 

submission; 

- a budgetary plan; 

- in case of publications submitted for qualification (Dissertation, Habilitationsschrift) 

the evaluators’ letters. 

Funding will be granted until December 31st, 2018, and may include a student assistant, 

costs for (foreign language) copy-editing, or the (partial) payment of the printing costs. 

Applications should be submitted as one PDF-file via e-mail to Dr. Oliver Lamers 

(lamers@asia-europe.uni-heidelberg.de). He will also answer to any enquiries. 

The deadline for applications is April 13th, 2018. 
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